Professor T. K. Cureton, b
Department of Physical muon.tion.

University of Illinois, i
Urbana, Illinois. - \

Dear Dr. cw.m3

I acimowledge with thanks your fine letter of Ootober
16th enclosing a mimeographed sheet of yowr P.E.M. 60
Basic Physical Fitness course; also the ammouncement of
the University of Illinois requirements in physical educ-
ation for men, for which I thank you very much.

This is wery interesting. I was hoping that Larry
~would be able to stay with us and help us work this out,
but one month after he had come here he was called in the
Navy's physical fitness program at Tueson. He has been
gone two weeks and we were hard put to replace him, dut
we were quite successful and are happy about that.

Any additional dnhthtyaumfnmilhfm the'h
time will be appmhﬂvoly received.

With all good ti:h;-n to you md yours, I am

. Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varaity Basketball Coach.
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